
 

 

 

15th October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are pleased to launch the return of our annual end of term school trip to the cinema. On Friday 17th 

December we will visit the Odeon Cinema, Loughborough, and it is our intention that all students will 

attend. This year we will be watching ‘Spiderman – No way Home’, which is released on the day we are 

visiting which is very exciting.   

The cinema trip will be during the school day so students will be required to arrive at 8:40am as normal, 

in full school uniform. We will be leaving school between 9:00am and 9:15am and walking across town 

for approximately a 9:30am start time. 

After the film we will walk back to Limehurst for lunch.  We will be finishing the school day at the earlier 

time of 1:15pm. Parents of Year 7 students should note that this film is rated as 12A.  Of course, all 

students will be accompanied and supervised by our staff for the duration of the trip. 

The cost for the cinema trip is £5.00, which the Odeon cinema have kindly reduced even on the release 

date of the film. By making payment you are also giving consent for your child to attend this trip. If 

there are any medical updates, please let the office know. If there are any problems with payment, 

please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Payments need to be made on ‘Parent Pay’ by Friday 3rd December 2021. If you have not yet activated 

your account, then please do so as a matter of importance.  Here is a link to ParentPay. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

The Pastoral Leadership Team  

 

 

http://www.parentpay.com/

